FSC ID CARD FOR NEW STUDENTS

As a student at the Roberts Academy, your child must have a FSC ID card. Please be sure to take your child
prior to the first day of school and get a FSC ID card made at the Safety Office located on the map listed below
(HC) on Ingraham Avenue. The Safety Office is open from 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Please

be sure that your child brings his/her ID on the first day of school and they will be kept at the school for the
remainder of the school year.



